
Subject: FW: Carltons
-----Original Message-----
From: C53 - Crook, Steve [mailto:SteveCrook@lancsfirerescue.org.uk] 
Sent: 21 October 2010 09:49
To: Barrett, Niky
Subject: Carltons
 

Hello Niky 

I have spoken to Derek Liddle (SRBC B. Control) this morning, and he has stated that he has 
had no plans through from the developer/architect, indicating that it is going to be a 
restaurant.  There are issues surrounding lift access to the first floor, and the suitability of the 
staircase for public use.  We are also interested in the Risk Assessment aspect.

Regards 

Steve Crook 
01772 334911 

********************

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or 

professional privilege. 

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any 
attachment to it

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the 
content cannot be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service's position. 
Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not 
contain malicious software and it is your responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the 
email and opening attachments.

********************

GET OUT - STAY OUT - CALL THE FIRE SERVICE OUT

********************

__________________________________

Notification - South Ribble Borough Council

__________________________________
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